
 
 
 

SUSTAINABILITY AND TRANSPORT ADVISORY GROUP 
 

Thursday 5 August 2021 at 6pm 
 
 

Venue: Committee Room 
City of Vincent 

Administration and Civic Centre 
244 Vincent Street Leederville 

 
Attendees: 
 
City of Vincent Councillors 
 
Cr Loden (Chair), Cr Hallett  
 
Community Representatives 
 
Chris Cutress, Chris Wilson, Helen Griffiths, Ian Kininmonth, Jacinta Key, Julian Ledger, Katherine Celenza, Adam 
Wilmot, Catrina Wold 
 
City of Vincent Officers 
 
Chief Executive Officer, Executive Director Infrastructure & Environment, Sustainability & Innovation Advisors, 
Active Transport Officer, Manager Engineering, Coordinator Parks Strategy and Projects 
 
 

 
 
1. Welcome/Declaration of Opening – Acknowledgement of Country 
 
 
2. Apologies 
 
 
3. Confirmation of Previous Minutes – Thursday 27 May, 2021 
 

 
4. Business 
 

4.1 Review of the City’s Tree Selection Tool – Sarah Hill 
4.2 Forrest Street Traffic 
4.3 North Perth Traffic 
4.4  WALGA Roadwise Safety Bulletin – Katherine Celenza 
4.5 Status Update of Previous Agenda Items 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
5. Close and next meeting (23 September 2021) 
 

RSVP/Apologies to Sara.orsi@vincent.wa.gov.au or Telephone 9273 6068 

Item  Current Status Next Step 
Tree Targets in 
Sustainable 
Environment 
Strategy 

Adjustment to targets recommended 
and new targets agreed on by the 
STAG. 

New targets to be 
presented to Council in the 
Annual SES progress 
update in November 2021.  

Future Climate 
Technology Review 

Discussed at 29 October 2020 
STAG. 

To be presented to Council 
to note. 


